BOARD OF SUDBURY SELECTMEN THURSDAY, December 27, 2012 (9:00 a.m. to 9:05 a.m.)

Present: Chairman Lawrence W. O'Brien; Selectman John C. Drobinski; Assistant Town Manager/HR Director Maryanne Bilodeau;

The statutory requirements as to notice having been complied with, the meeting was convened at 9:00 a.m. in the Flynn Building Thompson Room, 278 Old Sudbury Road.

Chairman Lawrence O'Brien opened the meeting at 9:00 a.m.

Extension of Serving Hours - New Year's Eve

Chairman O'Brien made the motion to extend the hours for serving of alcoholic beverages from 12:00 midnight on New Year's Eve to 1:00 a.m. on New Year's Day for the bistro20, Bullfinch's, and Longfellow's Wayside Inn. Selectman Drobinski seconded the motion.

It was on motion unanimously

VOTED: To extend the hours for serving of alcoholic beverages from 12:00 midnight on New Year's Eve to 1:00 a.m. on New Year's Day for bistro20, Bullfinch's Restaurant, and Longfellow's Wayside Inn.

There being no further business, at 9:05 a.m., Chairman O'Brien moved to adjourn the meeting. Selectman Drobinski seconded the motion.

Attest:	
	Maryanne Bilodeau
	Assistant Town Manager/HR Director